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I OPPOSE SB 907. SB 907 is poorly written and needlessly duplicates employee 

protections already in place. IF IT IS NOT BROKEN, DON'T "FIX" IT! Current Oregon 

law already provide these same near identical employee protections, SB 907 only 

adds more red tape and confusing regulations. SB 907 is neither good for businesses 

or employees!  VOTE "NO!" ON SB 907!!! 

Gerald Lindsey, 

Salem         


